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Dear sir, Secretary: i/m;w{./rg*;;ua ...........

RE: INQUIRY INTO REGIONAL RADIO SERVICES

Our reception on all radio stations is extremely poor. We find it
increasingly difficult to obtain a decent radio signal in Apollo
Bay.

In an attempt to alleviate this problem w2 purchased a High
Performance Extended Range Receiver radio, only to find the
reception is still unsatisfactory.

The radio communication medium has brought great enjoyment to us
over many years. However, since moving to Apollo Bay we have been
continually frustrated by the poor quality radio reception.
Frequently the signals are so inadegquate there is no alternative
but to turn the radio off. We feel that in this aspect our qguality
of life has been diminished by these shortcomings.

Any radio services improvement you can instigate to this popular
tourist area would be greatly appreciated. We wish you every
success in your endeavours.

Yours faithfully,
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Sandra & James TOONE



